

September 24, 2007

Brad Blumenthal 4609 South 2300 East Salt Lake City, UT 84117

Dear Brad,

Von and I would like to thank you very much for doing a fabulous job selling our home. From the first meeting, you took the time to find out about us, our wishes, as well as giving us helpful hints on preparing our home to sell. You told us what to expect, how long it would take and suggested a price we were very pleased with. Your professional photographer also did a great job. Your web site, mailers, the MLS, and professional networking gave us maximum exposure. It may not be a record for you, but having our home under contract within two weeks was a joy and a relief.

Von and I have been in the Mortgage Industry for 30 years and have worked with many Realtors. Your knowledge, professionalism and kindness set you apart. You made selling our home of 20 years a good experience and we've gained a friend in the process. Please feel free to use us as references. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Patty Glenn President